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So, What Is Next?

• This recommendation made before 
EXTEND-IA TNK fully reported

• Community experiences being 
reported

• As Dr. Asimos mentioned, 
numerous trials underway

• What will happen after they 
report?

TNK?



If Robustly POSITIVE

• AHA could issue a Practice / 
Science Advisory since new 
guidelines not in the near 
future

• Genentech may go for an 
indication if there is enough 
U.S. based data and it is very
robust; may increase the price

• Community adoption will 
accelerate 



If TEPID, NEUTRAL or NON-INFERIOR

• No guideline update since it is 
already IIb

• Genentech will do nothing

• Alteplase will remain SOC and 
tenecteplase adoption will be 
sporadic



If NEGATIVE

• AHA could issue a Practice / 
Science Advisory since new 
guidelines not in the near 
future if there is major harm

• Genentech will do nothing 

• Community adoption will cease



Data Table From 2019 Guidelines








